
 
 
For Immediate Release February 22, 2023  

OPD NEWS: 

   

Missing Person Julio Chavez-Montoya: Due to Suspicious 

Circumstances 

  

The Oakland Police Department (OPD) is requesting assistance from our community and media 

partners in locating Missing Person, Julio Chavez-Montoya, who is missing due to suspicious 

circumstances.   
  

  

  

Missing Person Julio Chavez-Montoya  
  

  

On February 21, 2023, the Berkeley Police Department (BPD) advised OPD Chavez-Montoya was 

last seen on January 29, 2023, in the 900 block of Stannage Avenue in Albany, CA. Chavez-

Montoya's clothing is unknown.  
   
Chavez-Montoya is described as a 63-year-old, Hispanic male. He stands 5’5” and weighs 140 

pounds, black hair, and brown eyes.    
   
If you have any knowledge or information regarding the whereabouts of Chavez-Montoya, please 

notify the Oakland Police Department's Missing Persons Unit at 510-238-3641.  
   
Visit Nixle.com to receive Oakland Police Department alerts, advisories, and community 

messages, or follow OPD on Twitter, Facebook, Instagram @oaklandpoliceca.  
  


